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Christmas Lunch & Jumpers    

Christmas lunch will be held on 
Thursday 13th December and 
our packed lunch children will 
receive a letter shortly asking 
them if they would like to take 
part.  Please can you reply to school as soon 
as possible, so that orders can be made. 
 
We will also be having an optional Christmas 
Jumper day on that date.  Donations are not 
necessary but if you would like to give some-
thing any money collected will go to the Save 
the Children Christmas Jumper Appeal. 

   

 

An error was made in last week’s newsletter—
Dr Thomas will be appearing on CBeebies on 
Friday, 14th December at 16.35.  We hope we 
haven’t confused too many people! 

Christmas Performances 
   

Parking 
   

 Clubs 

After-school 

Karate—Y1—Y4, Mon 3.10pm 

Gymnastics, Y1 & Y2, Tues 3.10pm 

Craft Club, Y4, Tues 3.10pm 

Dodgeball, Y3 & Y4, Thurs 3.10pm 

Lunchtime clubs 

Monday Y2/3/4 Football Club 

Tuesday Y2 Basketball 

Thursday, Y3/Y4 Football team 

  Practice. 

Reception Vet Visit 

There are still many families who have not 
yet purchased their first allocation of  
tickets for the Christmas performances.  
We would like to have a second issue by the 
middle of next week, so please get any out-
standing orders in as quickly as possible. 
 
On Friday there will be a first dress       
rehearsal and we have invited some of the 

children from Hexham   
Priory to watch the       
rehearsal.  In return Y4 
will be going to Priory to 
watch their Christmas  
performance! 

Christmas Fair    

Only one week to go until the Christmas Fair!  
The PTA have been very busy getting           
organised.  If you have any donations for the 
fair please bring them into school.  Items for 
the cake stall can be brought in on the Friday 
morning. 
 
Please come along and support us and gets lots 
of your Christmas shopping done! 

We have received several complaints and 
comments about parking at school recently.  
The roadworks beside the church are causing 
a lot of problems and congestion.  We would 
ask parents to be especially patient and    
considerate to other road users at this time 
and remind them that the Middle School car 
park is always available when coming in and 
out of school. 


